
Coalition for a Liveable Sudbury
Working toward environmental, economic and social 
sustainability in Sudbury

Angie Hache, City Clerk

City of Greater Sudbury

P.O. Box 5000, Station A

Sudbury, Ontario  P3A 5P3

Dear Ms. Hache:

I am writing to request that the Coalition for a Liveable Sudbury present to the Priorities 
Committee, April 22, 2009.

The Coalition for a Liveable Sudbury is a grassroots network of citizen groups and 

individuals who share a vision of Sudbury as a green, healthy and engaged community. 

To that end, we are working towards Smart Growth in the City of Greater Sudbury. Smart 

Growth is an approach to managing the growth of communities with the goal of 

environmental, economic and social sustainability. 

In our presentation, we will discuss what Smart Growth is, what it can look like, and 

what the potential benefits are for Greater Sudbury.  We will also request that an 

Advisory Panel on Smart Growth and Planning be formed to set out concrete steps that 

can be taken at the municipal level to support a green, healthy and engaged Greater 

Sudbury.

Thank-you for consideration of our request.  Please do not hesitate to contact us with any 

further questions you may have.  We hope to hear from you shortly.

Sincerely,

Lilly Noble, Communications globalnilly@persona.ca 691-5538

Naomi Grant, Chair grant_naomi@hotmail.com 673-1874


